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BMC Peak Area meeting including the Annual General Meeting 

to be held on Wednesday 21st November 2018 at 7.30pm 

at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire, S32 2HE 
 

Food will be provided from 6.30pm 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING:  

Apologies for absence – please send to becky@bmcvolunteers.org.uk or 07901 813175 

1. Minutes of previous AGM held on 22
nd

 November 2017 Rob Greenwood 

2. Chair’s report   Rob Greenwood 

3. Election of Officers 

a. Chair 

b. Secretary 

c. National Council representatives x 2 

d. Area Youth Coordinator 

e. Clubs Committee representative 

f. Climbing Walls representative 

g. Hill walking representatives x 2 

tbc 

4. Vote of thanks The Chair 

5. Dates of the 2019 meetings – all at the Maynard Arms 

 Wed 23rd January 

 Wed 20th March 

 Wed 12th June 

 Wed 11th September 

 Wed 27th November (AGM) 

 

ORDINARY MEETING:  

1. Apologies for absence  

2. Notes from the last meeting 5
th
 September 2018  

3. Actions from the last meeting - none  

4. Access updates (also see latest edition of Peak Area Newsletter) 

a. Milsom memorial plaque at Stanage 

b. Stanage Forum feedback 

c. Moscar Estate 

d. Ravensdale 

e. Any other updates 

 

 

5. Organisational Development Group & the BMC Strategic Plan  

6. Hillwalking  update Austin Knott & Peter Judd 

7. Mend Our Mountains  

8. 70
th
 Anniversary of the National Parks & Countryside Act – event in 

Winnats Pass 27
th
 April 

 

9. South Peak Limestone Festival Spenser Gray 

10. National Council report Alison Cairns & David Brown 

11. Clubs David Brown 

12. BMC Officers  

13. Peak Area Newsletter: please send any contributions to peakarea@gmail.com 

14. Any other business  

15. Date and time of next meeting: 

 Wednesday 23
rd

 January 2019, at the Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE 
 

 

 

The meeting will be followed the famous ANNUAL QUIZ 

set this year by Toby Wright, Kim Leyland and Ellie Pygall 
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